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7
th
 Intake for the Gibraltar Cadets 

  

Formed in 2009, the Gibraltar Cadets are inviting boys and girls between the ages of 12 and 17 to 

join their unit. The 7
th
 intake of Gibraltar cadets will take place on Wednesday 20th January 2016 

at 1900 hours at Buffadero Training Camp, and anybody considering joining the Cadets is strongly 

encouraged to attend with their parents and guardians. The Commanding Officer, Captain Alan 

Montegriffo, will deliver a presentation and answer any questions. The Cadets will then give 

demonstrations of typical training activities.  

  

Anyone between the ages of 12 and 17 interested in joining should contact Captain Alan 

Montegriffo before the 20
th
 January 2016 by calling 200 52908 / 54117000 or emailing 

amontegriffo@sovereigngroup.com. They will be required to complete, sign and return an 

enrolment form prior to the presentation. 

  

Parents should note that the media will be present at this event and must notify Captain 

Montegriffo prior to the induction should they object to any photographs or video being taken of 

their child. 

 


